U. 8. Department of Justice

Washington, DLC. 20550

Mark Lamendola
4806 Wedd Street
Merriam, KS 66203-5414

Lear Mr. Lanendola:

Thank you for your recent letter to the Attorney General.
Federal law authorizes officers of the Department of Justice
to give opinicns or to render legal services only to Federal
officials charged with public responsibilities. After a
review of your letter, we have determined that the Agenoy
listed below can best address your concern:

Department of Health & Human Serwvices
Communications Control Center

Room G639-G

200 Independence Avenue, B5W
Washington, DC 20201

Since you may want to pursgue the matter through the channels
we recommend, we are returning your letter.

Sincerely,

%Agdﬂﬁb

Jody Antol

Lagistant Director

Mail, Multimedia, and
Fublications Services

Facilities and Administrative
Services Statff

Justice Management Division
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